
Approved minutes of the Clyde Township Board Meeting November 9, 2022. 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Clyde Township board was held at the Township Hall on Wednesday, 

November 9, 2022 at 7:00 pm. 

 

Audience:  John Hollander, Rick McKellips, and Dan Zugel 

 

Roll Call:  Members present – Bob Larsen, Bernie McLeod, Tommie Giles, Chris McKellips and Pam Onken.  

Members absent – None 

 

A motion by McLeod supported by Larsen, to approve the October Board meeting minutes as written.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Correspondence: None 

 

A motion by Onken, supported by Larsen to approve the Treasurer’s report for October 2022.  Motion carried. The 

report is attached and is now part of the official minutes. 

 

Bills were presented.  A motion by McLeod, supported by McKellips, that we pay the bills as presented.  Roll call 

vote – all yea's.  Motion carried. 

 

 Checks 14350 – 14377   Total Disbursements:  $146,305.41 

 

Fire Chief, Rick McKellips reported that everything is quiet and that they will be having an extrication class this 

weekend.  

 

Transfer Station Representative Bernie McLeod reported that all is going well at the transfer station and was 

wondering if we should place an ad with regard to when the station is open.  It was concluded that it will be in our 

tax newsletter and hopefully that will increase participation. 

 

New Business:  A motion made by Onken, supported by McKellips to adopt a Resolution Opposing Relocation of 

the Allegan County Offices.  Roll call vote – all yea’s.  Motion carried 

 

Giles reported on the Severens Drain which is scheduled to be repaired.  The Quote came in at 1.2 million dollars 

and it will be spread over 20 years.  The repairs will begin next year. 

 

Onken reported on the election held on November 8th.  We had 729 voters out of 1581 registered voters.  

Everything went very well.  Special thanks to the election inspectors! 

 

Public Comments:  Dan Zugel is still upset about nothing being done with regard to the Wilson Clean Up.  We will 

be in touch with the Enforcement Officer and have him make this a priority. 

 

No further business.   A motion by Larsen supported by McLeod, we adjourn. 

Time:  7:37 p.m.     

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

   

Pam Onken 

      Clyde Township Clerk 

  

 

 


